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WE URGE ALL PARENTS TO ATTEND TONIGHTS MEETING.  
The loss of moving the grade 3 French immersion students to St. Andrews will have a great impact on the future of our school.  It not only affects the students who are leaving but it is a loss for the grade three English students left behind.
Parents of Kindergarten and grade one are encouraged to attend also, as this
will affect your child in the coming years.  If you know of any parents who
have children entering kindergarten at Ian Baillie next year, please invite
them to the meeting as they have a vested interest in the long term impact
this will have on their child.
